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Education Select Committee
c/o Kathryn Smith, Committee Asst.
House of Commons
7 Millbank London
SW1P 3JA

Date: 1 March 2011

Dear Madam,

I am pleased to attach London Councils' submission to the Education Committee's Inquiry
into 16-19 Participation in Education and Training. A hard copy of the committee’s report 
should be sent to London Councils’ main offices:

London Councils
59½ Southwark Street
London SE1 OAL

If the committee requires any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Jonathan Rallings in my office at jonathan.rallings@londoncouncils.gov.uk or call 020
7934 9524.

Yours faithfully,

Cllr Steve Reed
Executive Member for Children and Young People


